
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

Mr. Steven Aftergood 

Director of the Project on Government Secrecy 

Federation of American Scientists 

307 Mass. Avenue, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20002 

 

Dear Steven: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

It was good to see you again.  I look forward to meeting with you on future rounds of  

S. 712. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


